
Title:‘Define democracy’
Activity 1: 60 min – LO 1,2

Students’
activity
 

Timin
g

Teacher’s Actions Students’ Actions Related

to

Session

’s ILO

1.  
 1h
 
 
 
 

Plan 3 class episodes
(case studies) having to
do with democracy
issues in a kindergarten
classroom (similar
episodes are presented
in the paper of the
session)
Divide the students to
three groups.
Ask of each group to
think and write ways of
managing the episodes
Discuss the students’
perceptions and writing
in the whole class.
Give feedback to the
students concerning
their ideas, having in
mind the basic
democratic values.

Students read and
discuss in their groups
the case studies given
by the educator.
Write a short text
concerning the problem
and its management in
the kindergarten
classroom.
If there are different
opinions among the
members of the group,
they write down and
present all the opinions
discussed in the group.

1,2

Preparatory
tasks for
Students(if
they
needed):

 Nothing

Teacher’s
preparatory
actions:

 Designing of the three case studies for the students’ groups.

Notes:  


